

Ambition · Pride · Success

4th August 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Haileybury Turnford Home-School Agreement**

Thank you to all parents and carers who have already completed and returned the Home-School Agreement. Please can we ask all parents and carers and students who have not yet done so read and agree to the additional expectations found on the link provided as we return to the school setting for the full re-opening of school in September. Our Home-School Agreement sets out the ways in which we can fully support our students and minimise risk to students and staff during the on-going COVID-19 situation. Can we ask you complete the online form below before the start of the autumn term. It is a requirement that you complete and agree to the terms in the Home-School Agreement to ensure your child is safe, secure and supported at all times. If you have more than one child attending HT, please complete a separate form for each child.

The web link to the Haileybury Turnford Home-School Agreement online form can be found here:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uMZleN2FjU6zDtgO3V8y7EEwmibpbNRHqhHMsOLonZtUQTdONUZNUzFXUkJMSTdIRjlHMktlVlcyWS4u

Alternatively scan the QR code to take you to the Haileybury Turnford Home-School Agreement online form.



We would like to thank you and your child in advance for your cooperation in completing the on-line form and agreeing to our Home-School Agreement expectations and continue to wish you a safe and restful remainder of the summer break.

Yours faithfully

axie avoles

Mrs M Goodes Vice Principal

